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Hi, I’m Jacqueline Cherevaty, and I’m honoured to announce my candidacy for the Board of 
Directors with the Organization of Canadian Nuclear Industries (OCNI). Having spent many 
years in the nuclear industry, I’ve had the privilege of building strong relationships with 
remarkable individuals and organizations. What makes our industry successful is our 
ability to collaborate, innovate, and support one another, across Canada and in 
international markets where OCNI members continue to grow and lead. In my role at BWXT, 
I see firsthand the unique challenges and opportunities that our supply chain faces every 
day. Smaller businesses often have different needs than larger companies, yet we all share 
the same goal to strengthen our collective capacity, capability, and global competitiveness. 
What stands out to me most is how much we achieve when we bring innovation, strong 
leadership, and inclusivity to every tier of the supply chain. As a board member, my goal is 
to engage with all our members to develop a resilient nuclear supply chain, from small 
businesses to large organizations. My focus will be on OCNI programs and initiatives that 
build skills, expand opportunities, foster collaboration across our supply chain and open 
doors to new and emerging markets. I am committed to fostering transparency, 
accountability, and alignment in how the Board serves our members, always keeping in 
mind how decisions affect the day-to-day realities of suppliers across the industry. The 
health of our supply chain is vital to the strength of Canada’s nuclear sector, and I am eager 
to help drive OCNI’s vision of innovation, leadership, and collaboration. If given the 
opportunity, I will work diligently to represent the interests of all members and would be 
grateful for your support as we build a stronger, more secure future together.  

 


